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From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager

To: Cyndie Martel; Alex Lopez-Vega; David Woltering
Subject: FW: Please support Ross Bridges" use application
Date: Monday, December 11, 2023 10:26:38 AM
Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
ciohnson@townofross.org

From: Sarah Swain <sarah_swain@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 9:10 PM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>
Subject: Please support Ross Bridges' use application

Dear Town Council,

I am writing in support of Ross Bridges' application for a Use Permit to operate in our town. Ross Bridges has been
instrumental in helping my daughter, Caroline, overcome learning challenges and anxiety related to school over
the past few years. The convenience of the location was a huge factor in her willingness to go directly after school
for extra support. Because she could go on her own due to the proximity to school, it also fostered a sense of

independence in her prior to her high school years.

As a parent with young children, | know how difficult school can be especially for children who fell behind during
the pandemic. The teachers at Ross Bridges are professionals with 15+ years of experience working in public
education. Our town is fortunate to have these incredible resources available to our children. Our town needs more
businesses like Ross Bridges not less. | humbly urge you to approve Ross Bridges' Use Permit application so they
can continue to do the great work they are doing for our early learners. | know it will pay dividends down the road

for our children and the broader community.

Sincerely,
Sarah Swain
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